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Franson 1-24 Pit Closure - NWSE S24, T4N, R47W - API #05-125-06389 - Location ID #303129 - Pit ID

#400307511

COGCC approved your special use pit permit (#400307511) on January 23, 2013.  Based on review of

information presented on November 13, 2012, it appears that no further action is necessary at this time, and

COGCC approves the associated pit closure request.   However, should future conditions at the site indicate

contaminant concentrations in soils exceeding COGCC standards or if ground water is found to be significantly

impacted, then further investigation and/or remediation activities may be required at the site.  The

remediation project assigned to the Form 27 (#7520) has been changed to closed status in the Colorado Oil &

Gas Information System.    A copy of the approved Form 27 is Please maintain a copy of this email as

verification of closure. 
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